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This notice describes how medical information  
about you may be used and disclosed and how  
you can get access to this information.  
Please review this notice carefully.

Wareham Pediatric Associates, P.C. may record, transmit, or 
maintain, either on paper or electronically, personal information 
about you, your medical history and your healthcare treatment 
as part of providing you with healthcare services or in connection 
with a health fair or other screening.

This Notice of Privacy Practices (Notice) describes how we may 
use and disclose such information, our obligations regarding 
the use and disclosure of your medical information, and your 
rights with respect to the use and disclosure of your medical 
information. This Notice is required by the Health Insurance 
Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 (HIPAA).

Overview

We are legally required to protect the privacy of information that 
identifies you or could be used to identify you, and relates to 
your past, present or future physical or mental health condition(s) 
or the provision of past, present, or future healthcare services 
(including payment for those services). This information is called 
“protected health information” or “PHI” for short.

We are legally required to follow the privacy practices that are 
described in this Notice. We reserve the right to change our 
privacy policies and the terms of this Notice at any time. Before 
any important policy change goes into effect, we will change 
this Notice.

We will post a copy of this Notice in our registration area for 
public viewing and on our website at warehampeds.com. 

You may also request a copy of this Notice at any time by 
contacting Robin Zahner at 508-295-8622.

http://warehampeds.com
http://www.warehampeds.com
http://warehampeds.com

